22" May 2017

Dear Parents/Carers

School Photographer

The School Photographer will be coming on Thursday 8" June 2017 to take annual class
photographs (not individuals). Y. 6 children will also be having their graduation photograph taken
and we will be providing them with a graduation gown to wear.

Please ensure that your child attends school in full school uniform, which consists of’ -
¢ White shirts or polo T-shirts

¢ Navy trousers, skirt or pinafore dresses

¢ Blue and white gingham dresses

¢ Blue school sweatshirts or navy cardigan.

Uniform can be purchased at school from 8:30am every day or after school at 3.20pm.
Yours sincerely,

Ms. A. Choppy
Head Teacher



